
 
 

     भारत सरकार / Government of India 

आयुष मंत्रालय / Ministry of Ayush 

Ayush Admissions Central Counseling Committee (AACCC) 

Ref. No. L-14030/85/2022-EP-I                                                                     Dated: 24.11.2022   

 

NOTICE 
 

 

Kind Attention to all Candidates who have been allotted seats in NEIAH, 

Shillong  during Round 1  of AACCC UG-Counseling,2022. 

 
 

The Director, NEIAH, Shillong has informed about the difficulty of Round-1 

allotted candidates in reaching the Institute for physical reporting due to the  

prevailing situation of law & order in the State of Meghalaya. 

 

 In this regard, those candidates who have been allotted seats in BAMS/BHMS 

Course at North Eastern Institute of Ayurveda and Homoeopathy, Shillong during the 

Round 1  of AACCC UG-Counseling, 2022 are advised to contact the College 

Authority/Nodal officer for the admission procedures. 

 

Contact Details: Dr.Gaurav Soni (Reporting Officer) 

    Mob.No: 9450926977 

    E-Mail: dir-neiah@nic.in 
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